
Public Notice 

Enrolment for Undergraduate, Postgraduate, Diploma and Certificate 

Programmes for learners in Africa commencing from 25th June 2021 under e-

VidyaBharti and e-ArogyaBharti (e-VBAB) Project  

 

Hon’ble Minister of External Affairs Dr S. Jaishankar formally launched the e-

VidyaBharti (Tele-education) and e-ArogyaBharti (Tele-medicine) Network Project 

on 7th October 2019. The Project is completely funded by the Government of 

India for its entire duration and is open for participation to all partner countries in 

Africa. 

The Tele-education portal under the project is accessible at https://ilearn.gov.in. 

The portal offers a variety of career focused online programmes and certificates 

that empower learners to develop technical and managerial skills, embark on a 

new career, or prepare for advanced study. 

The Tele-education project aims to offer 15,000 scholarships to the Students of 

Africa by Government of India during 5 years period to pursue undergraduate and 

postgraduate programmes from premier public and private universities of India. 

As on date, over 3,500 scholarships have been awarded to the students who 

enrolled in various disciplines including technology, business administration and 

commerce, healthcare, tourism, humanities and arts.  

The e-VBAB team is happy to announce the commencement of enrolment from 

25th June 2021 onwards for the new academic session of July 2021. 


